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From: Hatala, Carlen

Sent: Monday, August 05, 2019 10:11 AM

To: Askin, Tim; Clendenen-Acosta, Marion

Cc: Elmer, Linda

Subject: FW: 2822 E Belleview COA Application

The applicant wants to withdraw this item from the agenda—his stone retaining wall and piers.

Carlen

From: Michael Hosale [mailto:michael hosale@msn.com]
Sent: Monday, August 5, 2019 9:43 AM

To: Hatala, Carlen

Subject: Fwd: 2822 E Belleview COA Application

Carlen

I would like to withdraw the COA application for 2822 E Belleview from this August HPC Commission
meeting. Having just received the staff report I would like to take the opportunity to further work with staff to
address and resolve items listed in this latest staff report.

I have included a history of some of my previous communications with Tim concerning this COA Application.

Michael

Begin forwarded message:

From: Cindy Hosale <cynhosale@gmail.com>
Date: August 5, 2019 at 9:31:04 AM CDT

To: Michael Hosale <michael hosale@msn.com>
Subject: Fwd: 2822 E Belleview COA Application

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Michael Hosale <michael hosale@msn.com>
Date: August 1, 2019 at 10:13:42 AM CDT

To: City HPC Tim Askin <tim.askin@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Re: 2822 E Belleview COA Application

Tim

Do I need to submit a new COA Application along with this revised plan?



Michael

On Jul 30, 2019, at 2:12 PM, Michael Hosale <michael hosale@msn.com>
wrote:

Tim

Attached is the revised landscaping plan for 2822 E Belleview.
The street planters are now sloped down from the grade of the
house to the grade of the sidewalk. Please contact me with any
additional questions or information. '
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Michael
414-640-7574

On Jul 28, 2019, at 7:21 PM, Michael Hosale
<michael hosale@msn.com> wrote:

Tim

Thank for the information you have provided
concerning COA Application for 2822 E Belleview.
I would like to take this opportunity to revise and
resubmit a new COA Application for 2822 E
Belleview. I want to incorporate this new
information into the

new COA Application for 2822 E Belleview.

Michael

On Jul 25, 2019, at 11:49 AM,
Michael Hosale
<michael hosale@msn.com> wrote:

Tim



Below is a photo of the existing
street frontage at 2822 E Belleview.
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